
 

 

  
 
 

RESCISSION OF BOIL WATER NOTICE 
As of Monday, November 25, 2019 

 

For the following properties: 
 

• 7874, 7878, 7879, 7880, 7881, 7890, 7891, 7900, 7901, 7910, 
7913, 7920, 7930, 7934, 7940, 7947, 7950 and 7951 Buccaneer 
Drive 
 

• 180, 190, 191 and 200 Starfish Circle 
 

• 201 Redfish Road  
 
The Thursday, November 21, 2019 precautionary boil water notices for these locations are hereby rescinded 
following the satisfactory completion of the bacteriological survey showing the water is safe to drink. 
 
If you have any questions about this rescission notice, please contact the reFRESH Waterlines Public Information 
Office at Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. at (239) 337-1071 or email to KMolnar@cella.cc. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


